
Greetings! 

Our institution is participating in the American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery’s Knowledge, Skills, and 

Behavior (ABOS KSB) Program. A 360-evaluation of Professional Behavior is a part of the evaluation of 

our orthopaedic residents. 

On October 15, 2024, an email requesting an evaluation of Orthopaedic Surgery Residents will be sent 
to you from ksb@abos.org with the subject line: ABOS KSB Program- 360 Professional Behavior 
Assessment Request. You will be able to click a link next to each resident’s name to complete a very 
brief Professional Behavior Evaluation for each resident with whom you feel you are sufficiently 
familiar to evaluate. 

If you are unable to evaluate the professional behavior skills of a specific orthopaedic resident because 
you have not worked with the resident, you should not complete an evaluation for that resident. 

Please note that only the Program Coordinator and I will have the ability to identify evaluators and view 
content of the evaluation. I will be able to review an aggregate report with each resident. 

If you would like any assistance, please let me know.  

Please try to complete the assessment by 11/15/2024. 

Sincerely, 

____________________ (Program Director) 

mailto:ksb@abos.org

